
Dear Student 

I am writing to give you some advice and reasons as to why you should choose West 
Nottinghamshire College as your next step on your journey to the future. 

Firstly, everyone in the college are together as one and are very kind and caring to one 
another, whether this means helping the new students find where they need to get to or 
whether it is simply asking if someone is okay, our college is very considerate. 

There are also a wide range of courses to choose from which guarantees a course that’s right 
for you, I have been studying NVQ Level 2 Professional Cookery which is a course I would 
highly recommend, and obviously it is your decision. You can learn more skills in a year than 
you could ever imagine both in terms of practical or social skills. 

Also don’t worry about your GCSE results as there are three different level courses being L1, 
L2 and L3, so no matter what, you will be able to get on a course here, these courses will be 
a good challenge for you and will let you embrace hard work. 

Finally I would like to say that I hope this letter may convince you into choosing West 
Nottinghamshire College, so thank you for reading this letter and I hope to be seeing you all 
signed up for next year. 

Thanks 

Aiden Stirland 

 


